
COUNTY OF MILWAUKEE


INTER-OFFICE COMMUNICATION
DATE:

November 26, 2012

TO:

Marina Dimitrijevic, Milwaukee County Board Chairwoman
FROM:
Craig C. Dillmann, Manager, Real Estate Services

SUBJECT:
Offer to purchase on a County-owned property located at 2254 South 75th Street, West Allis, Wisconsin.

POLICY ISSUE:
County Board Resolution File No.12-9 was established by the County Board Chairperson relative to offers-to-purchase on lands under County control.

BACKGROUND:

The Real Estate Section of the Economic Development Division received an offer to purchase on an excess County-owned property located at 2254 South 75th Street in the City of West Allis. A copy of the offer and an exhibit depicting the location of the property is attached.

The subject property, appraised at $25,000, consists of a small 1 bedroom, 1 bath house situated on a 45’ X 70’ corner lot. The house needs updating of the bathroom, cleaning and decorating. The property provides on site parking for one car but no garage. The Milwaukee County Treasurer acquired the property by foreclosure proceedings due to non-payment of real estate taxes. Staff established an asking price of $ 26,900 and the property has been exposed to the market for five months.

The cash offer from Gerald and Wendi Demshar is $23,500, which is 94% of the appraised value. The Demshar’s plan to renovate the property for investment purposes.

RECOMMENDATION:
Staff respectfully requests that the Committee on Economic and Community Development recommend acceptance of the above-described offer from Gerald and Wendi Demshar in the amount of $23,500.

_________________________________              

Craig C. Dillmann, Manager 



 

Real Estate Services  





Meeting Date: December 10, 2012

Attachments

cc:
Chris Abele, County Executive


Supervisor John Weishan, Jr., 16th District 




Patrick Farley, Director, Administrative Services (DAS)




Brian Taffora, Director, Economic Development (DAS)


Vince Masterson, Fiscal Management Analyst 

